
WASTELINE, INC. 
P.O. Box 3471  Rapid City, SD 57709-3471 (605)939-0650 

PO Box 88 Cortez, CO 81321-0088 (970) 564-1380 

E-mail: WASTELINE6@aol.com   
 

 

15 November 2017 

Mr. Lucas West 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

VIA E-mail 

Project: #5115-17NHC 

Subject:  New Hay Camp Pit M2013-031 Request for Extension 

Dear Mr. Lucas: 

I am writing on behalf of Casey McClellan and McStone Aggregates/Four States 

Aggregate to request an extension of the response date of 15 November 2017 

for corrective actions at the site. The sign is in place but more weed control is 

needed. 

 

We are asking for an extension, to Friday, 15th of December, 2017.  Please 

contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE 

Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer 


